
 

The Georgettes perform at various events in the local community and surrounding areas 
throughout the year at no charge. You can request a smaller or larger group depending on 
the scope of event and staging area. We can work with you to determine the number of 
dances and an appropriate theme. To ensure that we can accommodate your request, 
please contact us with at least four weeks’ advance notice.  

 If you are interested in scheduling a performance by the Georgettes, please contact 
Performance Coordinator Nicole Smith at nicolesm4@gmail.com. Thank you!  
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